
Leaving Purdue 
 
Felix Lin, May 2020 

After six wonderful years at Purdue (2014-2020), I will join the Department of Computer 
Science at the University of Virginia in Fall 2020 as an associate professor. I am extremely 
grateful for the tremendous help and care I have received from Purdue and my colleagues 
in past years, and that for both Purdue and UVA granting me tenure(s).  
 
My family will miss Purdue and Indiana for sure. 
 
For Purdue students I knew & taught: I will be happy to provide letters and advice. To 
contact me, see the instructions on my website.  
 
Boiler Up! 
 
 


